
-NEWS AT THE HAVEN-
Our study of trees begins and we will be

observing and comparing trees to learn

about what lives in them, what they're made

from, and who cares for them. We will use

literacy, math, the arts, and technology to

explore trees in depth. If you are able to take

a "tree walk" with your child, we would

appreciate your help in collecting tree parts

to investigate. At home, you can help your

child explore and appreciate nature by

learning about trees. Invite your child to talk

about trees. Share stories about your favorite

childhood memories involving trees and

games you might have played around them.

Wonder aloud with your child to encourage

his/her thinking about trees. Collect parts of

trees, and encourage your child to sort them.

Your child might also enjoy making a collage

by arranging and gluing tree items on paper.

 

 
       Missy Sjolin

-REMINDERS-
May is parent/teacher conferences

sign-up sheets coming soon. Our

Summer School-Age Program in-

cludes field trips to Crayola Exper-

ience, St. Cloud Rocks baseball,

bowling, movies, parks & Stages

Theatre. Our FREE extracurricular

classes includes gardening which

has 3 raised gardens by Howard

Lakes FFA. We will plant vegetables.

Music, computer, & drama classes. 
 

A reminder to wear your mask

when you enter Kid’s Haven.

-EVENTS-
4/2: Easter Egg Hunts & Bring in

your favorite book to share.
4/12-4/16: DressUp Days to Cele-
brate Week of the Young Child

4/13: Walk around with your
kids to inspect trees.

4/20: Bring in pictures of trees
4/22: Earth Day - Wear Green

4/26: Discuss experiences with
insects or other animals in trees

with your kids.
4/26-4/30: Nat'l Playground

Safety Week
4/28: Super Hero Dress Up Day
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